
TCET REPORT FOR THE FEBRUARY 2024 GA

TCET, along with the Goodwill team had a productive meeting this week.  The 
following events were discussed. As both the TCET team and the Goodwill 
team have gotten smaller over the last few months, it was decided we would 
help each other out at different events.
The Valencia/ Oceanographic trip on the 18th April, host Jeanie James, is 
selling well.

The Goodwill team have different events happening during May so TCET is 
planning another trip to Valencia on the 12th June. This time will take in IKEA 
and the Bioparc.

Also in June we are planning a trip to the San Juan festival in Alicante, 
details to be finalised.

We planning in September an evening to Benidorm Palace, this time to see the
new show that will be out by then.

We have decided to start the coffee mornings again this month.  Magda is 
looking at Palmera or Don Quixote, both in Orba. As soon as its been 
arranged details will be on the website, we are looking at the 28th February. 
The following months for coffee mornings will be April and June.  We are in 
discussions whether to hold a coffee morning in the month of August.

At the next GA in March, we will be asking the membership to choose which 
of the following trips they would prefer.  We are in discussions with our 
travel agent re doing the Barcelona visit by first class train again.  This was 
very popular last time and members have inquired about it happening again.  
However we also have the Christmas trip in mind.  This would be in Benidorm 
at one of the hotels that will cater for the brits at Christmas time.  We need
to know which one you would prefer to go on.  Whichever proves the most 
popular we would run.  We will not do both.

Can’t believe that January has passed us by so quickly and we will be getting 
information out to you as soon as possible. Although I am not standing as Co-
Ordinator for TCET again, I am as always fully involved in what is planned. 
Sonia Higginson


